g, DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
" Puerto Rico Medicaid Program

Third Important Update
2024-PRMP-MES-PS-007
Amendment #2 and Correction to Important Update

This notification! has the purpose of informing interested vendors about the
following amendment affecting the Request for Proposals (RFP) related to
Provider Services Support (PS) published on October 18, 2024, and
correction to the Second Important Update published on November 6, 2024.
Important changes to the aforementioned documents are the following:

a) Second Amendment: Under Attachment C: Vendor Qualifications and
Experience of the RFP, in subsection References of page 49, such
subsection has been amended to read as follows:

The vendor must provide references for similar services provided in the past. The
PRMP may conduct reference checks to verify and validate the past performance of
the vendor and its proposed subcontractors. Fhe-ven

refereneer Preference may be provided to vendors with references specific to those
services detailed within the RFP.

b) Correction: In the Second Important Update, the first paragraph has
been corrected to read as follows:

This notification has the purpose of informing mterested vendors the followmg events
related to the

Provider Services Support request for proposals:

. T 4 —

Jorige L. Sanchez Rodriguez, Esq.
%rement Oversight Lead
Medicaid Program
November 14, 2024

!Issued in accordance with Section 3.8 of the RFP.



